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Dear	Praying	Friends,

	

We	are	 so	grateful	 to	 the	Lord	 for	your	 continued	prayer	and	financial	 support.	We	praise	 the	Lord	 for	how	He	
works	through	you	to	supply	our	needs.	We	have	an	urgent	need	for	prayer	for	Pastor	Ray.	He	fell	from	the	bridge	
going	out	to	our	outhouse	and	injured	his	back.	He	has	been	in	a	lot	of	pain	and	is	unable	to	move	around	very	
much.	We	ask	that	you	 lift	him	up	to	the	Lord	for	healing.	We	only	 found	out	about	this	a	couple	of	weeks	ago	
though	it	happened	over	a	month	ago.	Services	were	suspended	for	a	couple	of	weeks,	but	Jarson	has	stepped	in	
to	provide	some	needed	leadership.	Many	of	the	church	members	have	been	helping	with	the	work	on	the	mission	
compound.	

	

The	Lord	has	provided	some	needed	items	to	send	to	Pohnpei	for	shipment	to	Nukuoro.	We	are	looking	to	send	
these	crates	out	as	soon	as	we	raise	the	needed	shipping	costs.	Pray	that	God	will	provide	for	this	need.	

	

Please	pray	for	Johnathan	and	Isaac,	the	men	who	have	contacted	us	about	working	 in	the	atolls	of	Micronesia.	
They	need	to	have	wisdom	and	to	know	the	Lord’s	mind.		

	

Our	plans	still	include	some	doctor	appointments,	but	we	are	traveling	to	new	and	supporting	churches	to	present	
the	need	in	the	atolls.	Pray	earnestly	that	God	will	call	laborers	into	the	harvest	of	Micronesia.	We	know	that	God	
has	some	who	will	answer	the	call	and	go.	The	people	on	these	atolls	are	very	open	to	the	gospel,	and	they	need	
preachers.

	

As	of	today,	the	FSM	is	still	closed	to	travelers.	We	do	not	have	any	information	about	when	this	will	change.	The	
state	of	Pohnpei	is	beginning	to	allow	a	few	of	its	own	citizens	to	return	and	then	be	quarantined	upon	arrival,	but	
this	 is	 a	 very	 slow	 process	 because	 so	many	were	 trapped	 outside	 of	 the	 FSM.	None	 of	 the	 other	 states	 have	
started	this	yet.	There	have	never	been	any	Covid	cases	in	the	FSM,	and	their	government	wants	to	make	sure	it	
stays	that	way.			

	

Any	church	that	would	like	to	have	us	in	to	give	an	update	of	our	ministry	or	to	take	part	in	presenting	missions	to	
their	church	can	contact	me	either	by	phone	at	864-884-5230	or	by	email	at	jack@thepeelers.org.

	

Please	continue	to	pray	for	these	requests:	Pastor	Ray	and	his	wife,	Mercyda;	Jarson	and	his	family	as	they	assist	
Pastor	Ray;	Larry,	Larson,	Dexson,	and	Mrs.	John	as	they	assist	from	Pohnpei.	

	

For	Souls	in	Nukuoro,

Jack	&	Melinda
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